From: Patrick, Dale P.

To: AdgreementStateReqgs Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5
Date: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:27:21 AM

The rule changes submitted on December 6, 2017 have now been published (as submitted) as of
January 1, 2018 including the required changes to RATS ID 2015-5, 2015-1, and 2015-3.

Thanks for your help and have a great NEW YEAR!

Dale P. Patrick, Manager

Radioactive Materials, Asbestos, and Indoor Air Quality
North Dakota Dept. of Health

701-328-5188

From: Patrick, Dale P.

Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 8:57 AM

To: AgreementStateRegs Resource <AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: RE: RE: RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5

Thanks for your help! | have just been trying to get the program if full compliance as it should have
been before. | think we are now there, once these rules are final.

Have a great Xmas and a wonderful New Year!! | have really enjoyed working with you all!!

Dale P. Patrick, Manager

Radioactive Materials, Asbestos, and Indoor Air Quality
North Dakota Dept. of Health

701-328-5188

From: AgreementStateRegs Resource [mailto:AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 8:53 AM

To: Patrick, Dale P. <dpatrick@nd.gov>
Subject: RE: RE: RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5

CAUTION: This email originated from an outside source. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you know they are safe.

Ok, I will hold the submittal for now; please send me a confirmatory email when they
have been published and | will process at that time; you won’t have to resubmit.
Sorry, but we have found that sometimes this doesn’t happen on time, or the regulations
have changed. That is why our letter transmitting the proposed regulation review states
that we will review the final regulations “as published”. Thanks Dale.

-Michelle
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From: Patrick, Dale P. [mailto:dpatrick@nd.gov]

Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 9:43 AM

To: AgreementStateRegs Resource <AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5

Good Morning Michelle!
These rules will be adopted as of JANUARY 1, 2018.

Dale P. Patrick, Manager

Radioactive Materials, Asbestos, and Indoor Air Quality
North Dakota Dept. of Health

701-328-5188

From: AgreementStateRegs Resource [mailto:AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 8:32 AM

To: Patrick, Dale P. <dpatrick@nd.gov>
Subject: RE: RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5

CAUTION: This email originated from an outside source. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you know they are safe.

Hi Dale, one question: were these rules adopted yet? If so, please indicate the date; if not,
please submit them after they have been published.

Thanks,

Michelle

From: Patrick, Dale P. [mailto:dpatrick@nd.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:55 AM

To: AgreementStateRegs Resource <AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RATS ID 2015-1, 2015-3, and 2015-5

Hi Michelle,

The attached rules have no tracking. | will send another email of the same rules with tracking on. |
have also included letter (PDF) signed by Terry O’Clair outlining those changes with cross references.

Dale P. Patrick, Manager

Radioactive Materials, Asbestos, and Indoor Air Quality
North Dakota Dept. of Health

701-328-5188
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